
Kia ora koutou!       
 
One winter term down and one to go.  The shortest day of the year 
has already been so technically we are on our way back to summer.  
I’ve already noticed a little bit more light in the evenings.  Ka pai! 
 
Thank you to all those who attended Parent/Teacher interviews on 
Tuesday.  Your feedback is always appreciated and really helps our 
teachers to plan specific programmes for your child/children.  If you 
were unable to make it on Tuesday, don’t worry.  You can contact 
your childs/children’s  classroom teacher to arrange a better time to 
catch up and set goals for Terms 3 and 4. 
 
Our School Fun Run is on next Tuesday 6th August beginning at 
11am for Rooms 1-6 and 18, 11.30 for Rooms 11-15 and 12pm for 
Rooms 9 & 10 and Rooms 19-21.  Come along and support our 
tamariki if you are able to.  See you there! 
 
Ka kite, 
Brendon Morrissey 

JUNIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 4: 
  

Room 4 really enjoyed the trip to Matthews Vintage Museum at the end of 
last term. We really liked seeing the old cars and getting on the tractors 
but the tractor train ride was our favourite.   

 

 

Room 10 were our buddies for helping us make 
our Matariki kites.   We made apple crumble to 
share with them and to thank them for helping 
us with our kites.  We had heaps of fun flying 
them too.   

 

 

This term our topic is Space and Room 4 have made a 
start on creating their spaceship.  They have started out by 
painting and covering the outside with silver paint and foil.  
They are very excited to begin work on the control panels.

  
                                            

Thursday 1st August, 2019 (Term 3, Week 2) 

 OUR VISION  
  “Inspired and resourceful learners for life.” 

“Kia whakaara kia manawanui mo tona ao”  

 
SENIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 9: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Please show your support for the following sponsors who have taken time to support us. 
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*PAINT  * WALLPAPER * BLINDS 
 * CURTAINS  * DULUX  

* JACOBSEN  * TOOLS & ACCESS 
 - For all your decorating needs.   

Pop in and see us. 
224 Commerce Street, Kaitaia 

Phone/Fax: 09 408 1741 

5 Church Road, Kaitaia 0410.  Ph. 09 408 0228 
Fax. 09 408 2361  Email: kaitaiaps@xtra.co.nz 

In room 9 we 
have been        
creating art 
around our        
Pepeha, which 
we proudly      
display. They are              
pictorially         
portraying our 
personal pepeha 
and producing a  
korowai  that     
depicts our      
passions.  



 
WHEN 

 
WHAT 

Every Wednesday Public Health Nurse attends our school.  If you would like a private 
consultation with our Public Health Nurse, on Tuesday please        
telephone the school and we will endeavour to arrange this for you. 
This service is free. 

Banking 8.30a.m. Every Friday – ASB only.  Please contact the school office if your 
child would like to start school banking.  It is a great way to teach 
them to save. 

Friday Fundraiser 
= Every Friday 

Our tuck shop will not be open this year but we will have a Friday 
Fundraiser combo for $4.  Order forms for this will be sent home at 
the start of each week. 

Every Friday School assembly at 9.45a.m. for Term 2 in our School Hall - all    
whanau welcome! 

Throughout Term 3 iMOKO check ups (Whaea Alice and Whaea Leeanne) in our school    
during the morning checking for sore throats, infectious skin disorders 
and head lice.  Free treatment is provided for all children. 

6 August KPS Fun Run—9.30am = Junior School, 11am = Senior School 

7 August Watties Cans for Good Mufti Day 

14 August Watties Cans for Good Mufti Day 
BOT meeting at 5.15pm in our senior school staffroom 

16th August Fun Run money is due in to our school office today. 

20 August KPS Cross Country Y3-6 

 

Have a great weekend everybody! 
From the children, staff and BOT of Kaitaia Primary School. 

Symbolises our  

Mission to  

nurture our  

children along  

with their  

learning 
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Our Whare 

Marino and 

world symbolise 

our commitment 

to Bilingual 

Education and 

our belief that 

the learning 

journey for our 

children 

continues out 

into the wider 

world and maybe 

beyond 

School and Community Notices 

 

Our stairway 

symbolises 

setting and 

achieving goals 

in our learning 

step by step 
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Our children at  
play on the  

Inquiry Learning  
Playground which  

symbolises our  
commitment to  
developing the  
explorers and  

researchers of the  
future. 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

School and Community Notices 

MANAWA AWARDS 

Well done to our Manawa award recipients last week.  Great to see lots of 
kids out there doing good for others because they want to, not because 
they were told.  Ka pai koutou! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Road Patrol News 
Kaitaia Primary would like to take a moment to remind parents of the importance 

of not parking on the broken yellow lines around the crossing. While we            
understand that the weather has taken a turn for the worse at this time of year 

and you may be trying to keep out of the rain, keeping a clear space around the 
crossing helps keep our students safe. The safety of our students is always our 

top priority. 
Thank you for your support in this area.  

 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Girl Guides in Kaitaia 

Girl Guiding New Zealand is New Zealand’s largest girl-only   organiza-
tion, and it’s our vision to see that all girls and young women are inspired 
and empowered to take action to change their world.  
 
Fortunately, Kaitaia Guides has spaces available for Term 3, 2019. So, girls 
in the area have the chance to join in.  
 
Guides are aged from 5-12 years old, and meet in town on     Tuesday after-
noons. 
 
For more information contact Fern on 0210472984, or head to https://
girlguidingnz.org.nz/join-us/guides/ and register your interest.  

https://girlguidingnz.org.nz/join-us/guides/
https://girlguidingnz.org.nz/join-us/guides/

